ﬂ Forest Principle:

Eriendship
26th September 2024

“This week'’s
adventures...

In assembly on Monday, Mrs Patterson talked about the

origins and traditions of harvest festivals. This year, we
are not asking for food donations to school, but if you wish
to, then please donate directly to local foodbanks or
supermarket drop offs. Thank you.

What a week for our cross country runners! We have a
large number of children competing this year, which is
amazing. Mr Shaw took the team to South Craven for the
first of the qualifying rounds. Everyone performed
brilliantly. We had several qualifiers and look forward to
seeing their progress over the season. Well done to all.

We had 2 headteacher visitors on Monday. They wanted to
see Magic Monday in action and spent a lovely afternoon
looking at sketchbooks and seeing children painting,

printing and sketching. We are proud of our magic work! Maths at Steeton

We use White Rose Maths and LBQ at school.
LBQ is ‘learn by questions’ and children
access it on their iPads (from Y2).

You can help develop maths skills at home
by practising times tables, playing counting
games, talking about and using money,
telling the time and subitising.
Subitising is the ability to see and count
numbers instantly without counting 1 by 1.
This could be recognising &4 ducks on a pond,
or knowing there are 4 ducks because there

are 2 groups of 2 without actually

counting... N < &

Water bottles need to be washed at home each night and brought back to school each morning.
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Scholastic Book Fair s =i | Teacher Training
The book fair is here! After school in 254 PARTNERSHIR Unity Federation (that’s us and
the hall Monday-Friday, you can Sandy Lane!) are now offering
browse and choose from a fantastic training to teach in partnership
You can Pay bg selection of books and other with Leeds Trinity University. If
bank transfer accessories. School get a percentage you are interested in training
usinga @R . anything you buy, which we can with us, please go to the website
code spend on books for classrooms! and click on ‘Teacher Training’.
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* * Steeton Superstars

These children have gone above and beyond this weeK

Za o(
Grace Harris 4 Noopr \'\°\\.‘c 503
m
Hpree l
Ps‘oa"\\ o® Hussa'® Lamisoh lgbd
vo_f\ﬂ"“s William Jones
\_\usr\“"“ l’V//,, Musab Syed
el {a, “a
shoke h&d M
X9 o

30/09/2024- Maple, Rowan, Silver Birch
trip to Buddhist Centre

30/09/2024- Dental Team to see EYFS

02/10/2024- KS!I Trip to The National
Railway Museum

02/10/2024- Year 6 Height and Weight Checks

03/10/2024- Ash Forest School

04/10/2024- Animal Aid in to Visit Year 3/4

OPEN DAY

For Reception 2025

) Get in touch to book your visit

© 01535 653315

office@steeton bradford.sch.uk

It is already time to start
thinking about September 2025)
If you or anyone you know is
looking for a place in Reception
for September 2025, we will be
having our open day on
Thursday 7th November
9am or 1:30pm.

Book a spot with Miss Kershaw.
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